
                       

    

    

 

        

 

Dear Customer/Partner, 

 

 

Once again despite the difficult political and economic climate we are still in the fortunate position to 

be able to continue our annual tradition of supporting causes near to our heart and hopefully yours. 

 

Repeating our message of previous years, the ability to support charities is still quite difficult for many 

who find day to day living extremely hard in these times so once again, in lieu of Christmas Cards and 

Cheer, we will be donating to various charities, this is on top of our contributions of other Charitable 

donations throughout the year. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Once again thank you for your support and the Triple Air Team wish you all the very best during the 

festive season and the best of health to you and your loved ones. 

 

Best wishes always, 

 

Eileen, Dave, Andy, Ross, Jordan, Sophie, Shona, John, Rich, 

Brenda, Nathan and Nadine 
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